
FOX WANTS TO SEE THE
SHREDDED SCRAPS OF
OUR CONSTITUTION
At least that’s what they said when Center for
Constitutional Rights tried to place this ad on
Fox.

CCR is one of the organizations that will go
before the Supreme Court on Wednesday in hopes
of restoring Habeas Corpus. At the same time,
they’re trying to raise awareness of Bush’s
attacks on our rights with ads like this and a
cool campaign to send Bush a copy of the
Constitution (what do you get the President who
has everything??). But when they went to Fox to
buy time for this ad, Fox asked for proof that
Bush had shredded the Constitution.

Perhaps it’s time to launch a campaign to
inundate Fox with your favorite proof that Bush
trashed the Constitution. Copies of the Risen-
Lichtblau scoop on warrantless wiretapping,
pictures of the "free speech zones" at Bush
appearances, a copy of the report proving NYC
spied on citizens and detained many illegally
leading up to the Republican convention in 2004.
Anyone else have some good ideas?

Update: marksb has a very good question:

Does Fox require proof of erectile
dysfunction to place Viagra ads?
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